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FROM THE DESK OF EDITOR in CHIEF

(J Bangladesh Coll Phys Surg 2018; 36: 90)

Greetings for pohela Baishakh. I hope this year will bring
more achievements among all the members of BCPS
family.

On behalf of journal committee my special thanks to all
the fellows who are contributing a lot to maintain the
quality of the journal. Your continuous support help us
to publish the journal in time.

My earnest request to all the members of the family  to
submit more quality articles to uphold the dignity of our
journal. This is specially required to get international
recognition of the journal.

Prof. Dr. Ferdousi Islam


